January 23, 2017

Mr. Bradley M. Scott, General Manager North Central Missouri Regional Water Commission P.O. Box 164 Milan, MO 63556

RE: North Central Missouri Regional Water Commission, MO2021537, Sullivan County, Review No. 2050413-13

Dear Mr. Scott:

Thank you for keeping us informed on the status of the East Locust Creek Reservoir project, Review No. 2050413-13 for North Central Missouri Regional Water Commission and for your request for a 2 year extension for the engineering report approval under this review number.

Your request for an extension is hereby granted until October 25, 2017.

If you have any questions concerning this construction permit approval or if you need any further assistance, please contact Conrad Blume by phone at 573 751-5937 or email at conrad.blume@dnr.mo.gov or myself by phone at 573 751-1127 or e-mail at maher.jaafari@dnr.mo.gov or the Department of Natural Resources, P.O. Box 176, Jefferson City, Missouri 65102.

Sincerely,

WATER PROTECTION PROGRAM

Maher Jaafari, P. E., Section Chief

Drinking Water Permits and Engineering

MJ:cbd

c:

Mr. Chad W. Sayre, Allstate Consultants LLC

Northeast Regional Office

File: CIE